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REACH Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

We are convinced that you are aware of the directive EU No. 1907/2006 concerning the Registration, 

Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) that came into effect on 1st June 2007. 

 

Soudal has taken all necessary measures with reference to REACH. As Soudal uses a lot of chemical 

substances as downstream user in its production processes, we have indeed thoroughly taken this 

regulation to heart. 

 

We have approached our suppliers to ascertain that they fulfil their obligations with reference to 

REACH. We can confirm that all materials used in our formulations comply with REACH related 

requirements. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

ir. Kim Suetens 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 


